

January 17, 2024

Terrie Goren, Executive Director Temple Sinai 2808 Summit St Oakland, CA 94609-3605

Dear Terrie,

<u>Thank you</u> for hosting a successful Virtual Food Drive for Alameda County Community Food Bank. You're making a major difference for our community. Right now, healthy food is being distributed throughout our community so each of us is well nourished as we face these challenging times.

Hunger has doubled in our community since the pandemic began. We are now, with your help, distributing enough food to serve over 60,000 people every day through a network of over 420 partner organizations across Alameda County.

Thank you for your efforts as a coordinator during **Temple Sinai's** Virtual Food Drive (VFD), raising **\$125,020**. You and your fellow VFD participants stepped up to show that you believe we must all have access to healthy food, during the holidays and beyond. Together we've accomplished so much.

Thank you for choosing ACCFB and working alongside us towards a brighter, healthier, hunger-free future.

With gratitude,

Regi Young

Executive Director

Alameda County Community Food Bank